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Hello Everyone!

Abstract
My name is Avery Fox and I am the Diane Werley Smith ’73 intern for the summer of 2015. My opportunities
in the Musselman Library Special Collections include a spattering of conservation, archival, and cataloguing
projects and getting an introduction to all of the activities that take place in Special Collections. I will be
working closely with the staff experiencing first hand all of the work that goes into the organized and
preserved collections. So far I have begun work on a collection of letters from Lillian Quinn, a woman who
lived in the World War II era, as well as a project with the pamphlet collection. In addition, I and the other
interns have been working with Mary, the Special Collection’s conservator, on a variety of conservation
projects. There is more to come on these projects as the summer progresses, and I’ll be sure to post pictures!
[excerpt]

Keywords
Musselman Library, Gettysburg College, Diane Werley Smith Internship, Special Collections, College Archive

Disciplines
Archival Science | Library and Information Science

Comments
The Interns at Gettysburg College’s Musselman Library captured their internship experiences since the spring
of 2011. Over time the blog has featured Fortenbaugh, Smith, and Holley interns. They shared updates on
semester long projects, responded to blogging prompts, and documented their individual intern experience.
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June 18, 2015 

By: Avery Fox ‘15 

 

My name is Avery Fox and I am the Diane Werley Smith ’73 intern for the summer of 2015. My 

opportunities in the Musselman Library Special Collections include a spattering of conservation, 

archival, and cataloguing projects and getting an introduction to all of the activities that take place in 

Special Collections. I will be working closely with the staff experiencing first hand all of the work that 

goes into the organized and preserved collections. So far I have begun work on a collection of letters 

from Lillian Quinn, a woman who lived in the World War II era, as well as a project with the pamphlet 

collection. In addition, I and the other interns have been working with Mary, the Special Collection’s 

conservator, on a variety of conservation projects.  There is more to come on these projects as the 

summer progresses, and I’ll be sure to post pictures! 

For some background, I am from Lancaster, PA and I will be a senior at Gettysburg College in the fall. I 

am a History major, and once I finally get down to the registrar’s office, I will declare an Anthropology 

minor. I also spent a semester abroad in Bath, England in the fall semester of 2014. Other than 

academics I am a member of the Sigma Sigma Sigma sorority, the Senate Representative for the 

Gettysburg College Dance Ensemble, and a fitness instructor. Gettysburg is my home away from home 

and I’m so happy that I have the chance to stay on campus over the summer to work in Special 

Collections. Tune in throughout the summer to read about all the awesome projects that I will be 

completing. Until then, Cheers! 
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